
 
 

STATE OF TENNESSEE 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 

DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 
William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102 

 

June 12, 2023 

 

Mr. Phillip L. Casterline, P.E. 

Project Manager 

e-copy: phil.casterline@csrengineers.com 

CSR Engineering 

2010 Highway 49 East 

Pleasant View, TN 37146 

 

RE: SPRINGFIELD WATER SYSTEM (PWSID TN0000666) 

 Robertson County 

 Project Number: DW20220565 

 Jones Village Development Water Line Extension 

 

 

Dear Mr. Casterline: 

 

The Department of Environment and Conservation, Division of Water Resources, has 

received your request for an extension of time to complete the project, previously approved 

under project number DW20220565 on June 7, 2022. On the basis that no revisions were 

made to the original submittal, this letter shall demonstrate an extension of one year. 

Approval now expires one year from June 12, 2023. 

 

The Division's appropriate Field Office may desire to schedule an inspection of the 

construction work to verify compliance with the approved plans and specifications. 

Therefore, the engineer or the water utility shall notify the Nashville Field Office of the start 

of construction. This notification may be made by completing and sending the attached 

"Construction Start Notification" form to the field office.   

 

 

The division’s most recent TDEC Technical/Engineering Documents, including “Design Criteria 

for Public Water Systems”, April 20, 2018, is available on our website: 

https://www.tn.gov/content/dam/tn/environment/water/documents/wr_wq_dw-

community-water-system-design-criteria.pdf. 
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To expedite matters, please reference the drinking water project DW20220565 on any future 

correspondence. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ms. Johanna McMinn 

at 615-532-0165 or by E-mail at Johanna.McMinn@tn.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Angela Jones, P.E. 

Manager, Engineering Services Unit 
 

cc:  Mr. Mehdi Sadri, EPS 3, TDEC Division of Water Resources, DWR.NEFO@tn.gov 

Mr. Terry Beers, P.E., Director, Springfield Water & Wastewater Dept., terry.beers@springfieldtn.gov 

 


